
 

 

August 13, 1997 

 

 

Ms. Carleen J. Roberts 

USACSF 

USAINSCOM, 902nd Military Intelligence Group 

Attn: IAMG-CSF-C 

Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755-5995 

 

Re: Extension of Accreditation 

 

Dear Ms. Roberts: 

 

This letter is to serve as our request that the accreditation of the account for the Assassination Records 

Review Board be extended with changes for calendar year 1997. 

The ARRB designates the following individuals as FPOs: 

 

David G. Marwell, Executive Director 

T. Jeremy Gunn, General Counsel 

Douglas P. Horne, Supervisory Analyst 

James C. Goslee, Analyst 

 

I have enclosed Certificates of Understanding and DD Form 577s for each authorized representative 

of the ARRB.  Please contact me if you require any additional information. 

 

Thank you for your continued assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracy J. Shycoff 

Associate Director for Administration and 

   Deputy Security Officer 



 


